
Pinewood Springs Property Owners Association Meeting  

October 31, 2018 

 

Board Present: Gabi Benson, Dianna Lawyer-Brook, Joan Paskewitz  

Board Absent: Art Caruso, Elliott LaBonte 

Residents Present: Bob Benson, Steve Stewart  

 

New Business: 

 New Board Member- Gabi reports we have a candidate for a Board position. She 
will contact him. 

 Gabi will also check with Elliott regarding the timing of his return to active 
participation on the Board. 

 

Old Business: 

 Manure- Disposal is on hold until spring. No recent odor complaints.  

 

Treasurers Report: 

 

Membership: 

 

Suggestions:  

 Robin Ferrugia sent Gabi and email concerning attraction of bears by people who 
raise chickens. We agreed to broaden the information in the Good Neighbors 
letter to include any vulnerable pets instead of only dogs. 

 Reflective vests are recommended to those who walk after dark. They are 
inexpensive and readily purchased.  

 



Announcements: Dianna would like to help organize a brush chipping event in the 
spring. Suggestions include seeing if someone owns a chipper, renting one for folks to 
share, or contacting Bryan Baer to arrange use of his.  

 

Next Meeting: December 19. 

 

 

 

 

Joan Paskewitz, secretary 

 


